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Learning and Achieving Together 

Dear families 

As we approach the end of a very busy and  

unusual term I would just like to offer my sincere 

thanks to you for the continued support you have 

shown. I would also like to acknowledge the 

continued work of the whole staff in keeping 

things as normal as possible when there have 

been so many twists and turns in the road. I wish 

you all a restful and happy festive break and 

leave you with the wise words of Dr. Seuss.  

 

“Then the Grinch thought of something he 

hadn't before! What if Christmas, he 

thought, doesn't come from a store. What if  

Christmas...perhaps...means a little bit 

more!”     Dr. Seuss  

 

Have a lovely break and we look forward to  

seeing you in January. 

Warm wishes 

Mr P Newbold 


